
From: Dan Cooper <dtc@capstoneinsurance.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/10/2011 8:52:49 PM
Subject: Re: Thank you, Mr. Chairman

Thanks Katherine

Coop's phone
:-}X

On Mar 10, 2011, at 8:51 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Mr. Chairman,

Thank you for your time last night at the reception and also today.

We all appreciate all your support. If there is anything the Governor's team can do to help - 
please let me know.

All of my contact information is below.

Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley

O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583

KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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